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I have chronic pain and standing in line for longer than 20 minutes can be a big 

hardship. Additionally, the mail-in window allows me to consider my options and vote 

in a more informed way. 

 

In person voting would affect so many voters negatively: disabled folks, those who 

work for managers who are reticent to allow workers time off to vote, those without 

reliable transportation, and more. These people have less money and, historically, 

less power within the electoral system. 

 

Don't disenfranchise voters with this harmful change. 

 

Shawn Furst 

Portland, OR  


